
March 1st, 2019

Greetings! 

Welcome to March!  
In this edition of the Early Childhood Newsletter, you will find an update on
or Reading is Fundamental program and see special guest readers in
action! You will find child explorations at Peterson in early childhood
classroom 4, as well as information about summer camp in the Huntington
Beach City School District.
We hope that you spend additional time reading with your child this month
as we celebrate the birthday of Dr. Seuss (Theodore Geisel) on March 2nd.  

We look forward to connecting with you again in April!  As always, please
feel free to forward this on to friends and family or unsubscribe using the
buttons at the bottom of this e-mail.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_wrReAP1YgVk8NSKVL1LbApaa5Rjvn6fNzFa1vsFVstCKYGmkTTVMYcJj8Upzu-Soxmfn95wq26IhDjElTQu-NZ-XavUvsffE8x0UuokJCMX785a38LCxDzaeZ3qjd_mzUfm9Cb_YESFYcFEBPARe8xyzmwnBrMbYXKD8Dr752Pdvu0KL6WKZsY93eGk5Crb&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_wrReAP1YgVk8NSKVL1LbApaa5Rjvn6fNzFa1vsFVstCKYGmkTTVMYcJj8Upzu-Soxmfn95wq26IhDjElTQu-NZ-XavUvsffE8x0UuokJCMX785a38LCxDzaeZ3qjd_mzUfm9Cb_YESFYcFEBPARe8xyzmwnBrMbYXKD8Dr752Pdvu0KL6WKZsY93eGk5Crb&c=&ch=


 

Reading is Fundamental: February 14th, 2019

Our Preschool Academy welcomed special guests to the Reading is
Fundamental program on February 14th.  
Superintendent Gregg Haulk selected Kite Day, by Will Hillenbrand to
read at Perry Elementary, in preschool classrooms 7 and 11.



Jimmy Lambos, Assistant to the Superintendent, read Brown Bear, Brown
Bear, by Eric Carle in preschool classroom 1 at Perry.



Thank you to our special guests!

What's New in Our Early Learning Programs?  Peterson, Room 4

Room 4 at Peterson Preschool has been busy studying winter, the Arctic
and Antarctica. We explored the weather, the animals along with ice and
its properties. 



As we moved along into February we talked about being kind, loving and
helpful. We worked on leaving "heart prints" behind when we do kind and
helpful things for other people.
 

We also got to meet some community helpers who help us and our
community. 



It has been a fun and busy few months!

Summer Camp in the Huntington Beach City School District



Read Aloud



Resource of the Month!





We hope you have found this information to be of value.  It was sent to you because you provided your
e-mail address to the Huntington Beach City School District in order to receive periodic updates and
information related to Early Childhood Education.  The content provided within this e-mail is for
informational purposes only and does not constitute an endorsement of any person, program, agency
or organization. The Huntington Beach City School District (HBCSD) is not responsib le for the accuracy
or content of information provided. If you would like to forward this on to others, or if you do not wish to
receive future e-mails, please use the links below. 

 

Sincerely,
The Early Childhood Education Department The Early Childhood Education Department 
Huntington Beach City School DistrictHuntington Beach City School District

 



 
Huntington Beach City School District | 8750 Dorsett Drive, Huntington Beach, CA 92646 |

earlychildhood@hbcsd.us

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_wrReAP1YgVk8NSKVL1LbApaa5Rjvn6fNzFa1vsFVstCKYGmkTTVMYcJj8Upzu-SCs21KNtPbNRi3ZzI2geWpp7i_mXQcSRcV2vzkrruzC2PxFpS7UvF4CKhF6nynC7n3hoR-7icKBUvrQw1PBY_-13V0jZ1Ey3qOzAy6c0cl_UXjjUtQK4nUQFfrzYYHoLc&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1118553142573&p=oi
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1118553142573&a=1132230596700&ea=

